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I would like to warmly recommend Mohammad Ali Ebrahimi for admission to graduate
school and for scholarship support..

Mo has spent two several years participating ins a Computer Algebra project we run out
of SFU (with Maple and MITACS) This has been a very positive experience. He has won
several prizes for research posters.

His academic records is strong and speaks for itself. He has good communication skills and
gets on well with people. He has helped run many events including a very good Undergrad-
uate Research day at IRMACS which he organized and ran himself.

All told he is a very good bet for graduate work.

Sincerely yours,

LB~

Peter Borwein
Burnaby Mountain Chair of Mathematics
Execuitive Director: IRMACS



